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LETTER DATED 24 JANUARY 1992 PROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE 
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-BGITBRM. 

E ham the hoa%r to refer to yaur letter of 18 January (S/23458) in 
which jau inforrnsd me that you had decided to submit to the General Assembly a 
proposal fort the provision of an initial appropriation of LiS$ 200 million for 
the United Nations TranaitiQnal Authority fn Cambodia (WNTAC), I. have 
citculatod your lsttor to membaro of t>* Gocurity Council, wha note your 
intcantioa to ptuceed in this way and welcow~ your assurance to them that a 
full and detailed breakdown will be provided for ACABQ and the Fifth Connaittee 
when they consider this question. 

(-1 D. H. A. HA.XHAY 
President of the Security Cower1 
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